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Five EVPL locations hosting Early Voting 

Evansville, IN, October 5, 2022 – Voters can cast their ballots early at five Evansville 
Vanderburgh Public Library locations from Monday, October 24, to Friday, November 4. 

Early Voting will take place at EVPL Central, EVPL McCollough, EVPL North Park, EVPL 
Oaklyn, and EVPL Red Bank. 

Friday, Oct. 28 
Friday, Nov. 4 

Monday, Oct. 24 – Thursday, Oct. 27 
Monday, Oct. 31 – Thursday, Nov. 3 
12:00 – 6:00 pm  12:00 – 5:00 pm 

“EVPL is proud to partner once again with the Vanderburgh County Election Office to offer 
early voting at five of our library locations,” EVPL CEO-Director Scott Kinney said. “We 
look forward to providing a safe and welcoming space for voters to cast their ballot.” 

While the library is an early voting site, EVPL is not a polling place on Election Day. 

Voters can register to vote, check their voting status, and see who is on their ballot at 
https://indianavoters.in.gov/. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  
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